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Dear Redistribution Committee, 

  

I write to object to the proposal to take northern areas from the division of Warringah, 

in particular North Curl Curl and the proposal to abolish the seat of North Sydney in the 

NSW federal redistribution.   

  

Instead, I write in support of option A as set out in Suggestion 42 by Zali Steggall MP 

to maintain the northern boundaries of the Warringah electorate and minimise the 

impact on North Sydney by pushing the south/western boundaries of the division of 

Warringah to the Warringah Freeway only.  

  

As a community member residing in North Curl Curl, I am concerned that the 

suggestions currently proposed are politically motivated and do not account for the 

projected increase in residents which will inevitably occur through currently proposed 

residential developments within the various electorates (including the significant 

developments currently under construction in Dee Why).  The proposal also does not 

account that the catchment for Curl Curl North Public School (currently wholly within 

the Warringah electorate) which under the proposal will now be divided between the 

Mackellar and Warringah electorates.  I would also note that the topography of North 

Curl Curl (outlook facing South) lends itself more to keeping it within the current 

boundaries than incorporating North Curl Curl into Mackeller.     

Regards, 

Ruth Clarkson 

North Curl Curl 
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